

GLS/C/906-24 CIRCULAR 14 October 2024

Student Medical and General Consent Form

Dear Parent,

As per the latest DHA guidelines, the Student Medical and General Consent Form needs to be completed by parents every academic year.

Please complete and sign the attached form and return it to your child's class teacher by 21st October 2024.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Warm regards,

آشا ألكسندر Asha Alexander

مديرة المدرسة Principal

الرئيس التنفيذي - تغير المناخ Executive Leader - Climate Change